



GRANDVIEW ELEMENTARY MUSIC DEPARTMENT

Dear Parent or Guardian,

With the recent announcement of schools remaining closed for the year, I would like to distribute the recorders that students have purchased to take home for the summer. If your student is in 3rd or 4th grade, these recorders will return to school in August as we continue our recorder unit. If you are in the 5th grade, they do not need to be returned and are yours to keep.

Pick-Up Times:

- Tuesday, April 21 from 3:30 to 5:30
- Wednesday, April 22 from 9:00 to 11:00

To Pick Up:

- Please drive up to the front of the school, and we will meet you there. You will not need to get out of your car. Please have the name of your child's homeroom teacher and their grade level ready. Pickup is only available for students who have purchased recorders. Borrower recorders cannot be issued for the summer.
- The <u>CDC recommends</u> wearing cloth face coverings in public settings where other social distancing measures are difficult to maintain (e.g., grocery stores and pharmacies), especially in areas of significant community-based transmission. CDC also advises the use of simple cloth face coverings to slow the spread of the virus and help people who may have the virus and do not know it from transmitting it to others. Cloth face coverings fashioned from household items or made at home from common materials at low cost can be used as an additional, voluntary public health measure. Our school staff will be wearing masks during distribution for your protection. We appreciate your efforts to help protect us, too.

If you have any questions, please email Mr. Davenport at davenportb@wcde.org

Thank you and Stay Healthy! Mr. Davenport